
 
 
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
I want to wish all of our grade 7 and 8 students who are off to Quebec this evening, a bon 
voyage! I hope all of our students attending the trip have a wonderful time and safe travels. We 
also have many other field trips taking place this month as we wrap up the school year. There 
seems to be so much happening in June. Grade 6 & 7 parents stay tuned for an “Options” letter 
that will be sent home to families next week. Grade 8 parents stay tuned for a “Farewell” letter 
that will also be sent home to families next week.  
 
A Few Things 
Parent Council - AGM 
Our last Parent Council meeting of the year (and AGM) will be this Thursday, June 5th from 7pm 
until 8:30pm in person at LGMS.  LGMS Parent Council is seeking new members. Any 
interested parents or guardians should attend the AGM on June 5th or contact 
lgmsparentcouncil@gmail.com for more information. All parents are welcome. If you are unable 
to attend in person, you can attend virtually, by logging into the google meet.  
 
Canadian Rockies Public Schools Satisfaction Survey 
As we move into the new school year we are gathering feedback on the quality of education 
provided by Canadian Rockies Public Schools. We use this information to understand how we 
are doing and plan for the future. Here at LGMS this information will help guide our new Four 
Year Education Plan as well as drive our school initiatives. Parent feedback is very important to 
us. The CRPS’ Parent Satisfaction Survey contains 46 questions (1 question for those with 
student(s) on an IPP) and will take approximately 10 – 15 minutes to complete. Survey can be 
completed on CRPS’ public website under “About Us/Satisfaction Survey” at 
https://www.crps.ca/about-us/satisfaction-survey or using the survey link 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2PPFGY2. The survey will be open until June 30, 2025.  
 
Grade 8 Farewell 
Hi all Grade 8 families! The Farewell is scheduled for the evening of June 19th and the 
committee is in need of some hands-on help. We have a few items that need to be assembled 
at home before the night of (easy stuff, not IKEA!) and some light duties before and after the 
event. No task will take you away from the celebrations. Please email 
cherylfraserisonline@gmail.com if you can help out and/or text at 403-688-7292. We need a 
minimum of 10 helpers to make this event fun and successful for our kiddos! Thank you, Cheryl 
 
Important Dates in June 
Friday, June 6 - Half Day Friday 
Wednesday, June 11 - Pizza Day 
Thursday, June 12 - Gr 6 PAT - ELA Part B 
Friday, June 13 - Gr 6 PAT - Math Part A 
Tuesday, June 17 - Gr 6 PAT - Math Part B 
Wednesday, June 18 - Gr 6 PAT - Social Studies 
Thursday, June 19 - Gr 8 Farewell 

 

http://meet.google.com/kge-hkxj-rds
https://www.crps.ca/about-us/satisfaction-survey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2PPFGY2


 

Wednesday, June 25 - Pizza Day 
Friday, June 27 - Last Day of School - Progress Reports Released 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by 
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.  
 
Kelly Proudfoot​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Danelle Prescesky 
Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ &​ ​ Assistant Principal 
Lawrence Grassi Middle School​ ​ ​ ​ Lawrence Grassi Middle School 
 

“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


